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WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL
We are very excited to be back serving kids in 

school.  We are currently serving 
approximately 

3,400 Breakfasts daily
12,400 lunches daily

To get ready for the year we had a kickoff 
training meeting for our managers.  Most of 
our staff is new.  This month we are training 

them on hand washing, proper meal 
components and line décor. 

By the end of October we plan to have all our 
managers certified in allergen awareness.  

By the end of November all our managers will 
be certified food safety managers though 

Servsafe.
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In Dearborn, our teams are working hard to 
bring great tasting dishes to all students. 
With a nationwide supply chain and labor 
dilemma impacting the entire foodservice 
industry, at times menu items may need to 
be modified. We are dedicated to delivering 

an exceptional dining experience for your 
students despite these challenges.  Click 

below for the menu.  

https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com

Duvall Student enjoying 
“Ants on a Log”  

Students create with sun butter, 
celery and raisins.  

Above:  Rola is ready to welcome 
her first students of the day

Middle:  Salad bars offer students 
fresh fruits and veggies.  

Right:  David is doing some 
nutritional education.  

Bottom Right:  Ready to serve at 
Woodworth.  

https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/


Concepts

We have changed the service flow 
at Fordson High School.  Each 
service area is dedicated to a 
different type of food.  The 

students can choose the cuisine 
they want each day.

“I just wanted to let you know that lunches are 

going excellent! Danny, Amber and the rest of the 
staff have been doing a great job with breakfast and 
the three lunches for the past two weeks. They 
have been prepared and are able to set up quickly 
between the three lunches which is not an easy 
task. The different stations are working well. We 
are fortunate to have this awesome team!
Thanks”   
Mrs. Heyam Alcodray
Principal Fordson High School

We plan to expand this to DHS in October.  Edsel will 
follow.  

Meet Theresa 
Kowalewski!

Theresa works in our 
Howe kitchen.  

“Theresa really cares about 

the kids at her school.  She 
serves each of them with all 

her heart.  Her amazing 
work ethic is evident in 

everything she does.  She is 
a special lady” 

Jeff Murphy 
Food Service Director


